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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 

 

 

DATE: August 2, 2019 

 

SUBJECT: Temporary water service interruption  

NW Hurbert from 3rd to 6th, and NW 6th St. from Hurbert to Grove 

Monday, August 5, 2019 from 8:00 AM to 2:00 PM 

 

CONTACT: Clare Paul, Assistant City Engineer 

541-574-3370 

 

 

The City of Newport Public Works Department advises there will be a temporary interruption of water 

service on NW Hurbert Street from 3rd to 6th Streets, and on NW 6th Street from Hurbert to Grove, on 

Monday, August 5, 2019, from 8:00 AM until 2:00 PM.  

 

This is related to the public improvements being constructed on NW 6th Street. 

 

The affected residences have also been provided with individual notices. 

 

Thank you. 
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